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July 18, 2023 

 
 
 
Mr. Kevin McKee 
Porous Technologies, LLC 
163 Thadeus Street 
South Portland, ME  04106 
      Re: Stormcrete Precast Porous Concrete System 
 
Dear Mr. McKee: 
 
 Please be advised that the above referenced product is hereby re-approved for use in 
Montgomery County. This re-approval is based on the following conditions: 
 

1. This approval is valid for a period not to exceed five years. The manufacturer must re apply 
for approval to continue use of this product prior to the end of the five-year period or the 
product may no longer be acceptable for use in Montgomery County. 
 

2. This permeable pavement system must meet the standards outlined in Chapter 5 and 
Appendix B.4 of the MDE 2000 Stormwater Management Design Manual and any 
subsequent revisions. 

 
3. This product must comply with the most current Montgomery County design requirements for 

permeable pavements.  
 

4. The manufacturer must obtain written approval from the Montgomery County Department of 
Transportation and the Department of Permitting Services Right of Way Section prior to being 
allowed to use this product in a public right of way. 

 
5. The manufacturer and the design engineer must provide any special considerations for this 

product where soil stability may be a concern. 
 

6. Any changes or modifications to the approved design parameters of this product must be 
submitted to DPS for approval prior to use in Montgomery County. Failure to do so may result 
in revocation of this approval. 
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 240-777-6338. 
 
 

    
Sincerely, 

 
 
      Mark C. Etheridge, Manager 
      Water Resources Section 
      Division of Land Development Services 
 
cc: FILE 


